
 

 
 

 
TEACHER OF MATHEMATICS 

PERMANENT / FULL TIME  
Required from 1 September 2022  

 

The governors of this highly successful school are seeking to appoint a skilled, dynamic sole 
teacher of maths to join our committed and improving department.  The successful 

candidate will be well-qualified, with the vision and energy to inspire and motivate young 
people across KS3 and KS4. 

 
Applications are invited from both experienced and early career teachers. 

  
The Hollins is an oversubscribed, highly successful 11-16 school which provides  

a warm, caring environment, where attainment and achievement are good.  The school is a 
founding member of the LET Education Trust.  As such, you will be employed by the LET 

Education Trust. 
  

Further details are available on the school’s website www.thehollins.com and application 
forms are available from the headteacher’s PA, Mrs Shorrock.  Please complete the 

application form and a supporting letter of no more than two sides of A4 to 
shorrockk@thehollins.com by the closing date / time.  CV’s will not be accepted. 

 

Closing date / time: Tuesday 17 May 2022, (12noon) 
Interview date: To be confirmed. 

 
 
In this school, the welfare of the child is paramount. This school is committed to safeguarding 
and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers 
to share this commitment.    
 
All staff should understand their responsibility to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 
children and young people. Staff are responsible for their own actions and behaviour and 
should avoid any conduct which would lead any reasonable person to question their 
motivation and intentions. Staff should work, and be seen to work, in an open and transparent 
way.  The Hollins is committed to safeguarding young people and all appointments are subject to 
a satisfactory enhanced DBS check. 
 
Attitudes towards promoting and safeguarding the welfare of children and young people will 
be scrutinised during the selection process for the post that you have applied for. If you are 
appointed to this post, information in relation to safeguarding and protecting children and 
young people will be provided at induction.   
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